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166
Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London Telephone: RO YaM

30th August, 1957,

Dear Sirs,
%\ » Motorship "AXEL JOHNSON"
: With reference to your letter of the
: 27th August, the thiclnesses of shell and deck

rlating as ascertained by drilling have been
exgmined and will be approved.

Yours faithfully,

S Olerk—bo bhe M
Clagsification Committee.

The Surveyors,
GOT HEN BURG .
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